White House, LSC Submit FY2013
Budget Requests to Congress

This week, both the White House and the Legal Services Corporation announced
their budget requests to Congress for FY 2013 funding of the Legal Services
Corporation.

President Obama's budget recommends $402 million in funding, an increase of $54
million over the current fiscal year. You can see the President's budget request here

The Legal Services Corporation, which, as an independent nonprofit corporation,
sends its own budget request to Congress each year, requested $470 million in
funding for FY2013.

You can see LSC's budget request here.
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Tennessee Alliance for Legal Services Seeks Part-Time Civil Legal Helpline Staff
Attorney

Job SummaryAre you looking for a part-time position where you can serve clients...
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Tennessee Alliance for Legal Services Names New Executive Director
Laura Brown, Deputy Director of Client Services at Legal Aid of Middle...
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